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Department of Family & community Sciences 

As patronized by Government of India, International year of 
millets IYOM-2023 was celebrated under the aegis of University 
of Allahabad under which various knowledge imparting and 
awareness creating activities were organized in this year. 

In continuation of this "Millet Bazar-2023" was jointly organized 
by Centre of Food Technology, Association of Food Scientists & 
Technologists (AFSTI) Allahabad chapter and Department of 
Family & community Sciences, University of Allahabad on 8th 
November, 2023 from 11 am. The event was inaugurated by 
Prof. Bechan Sharma, Dean Science, University of Allahabad. The 
faculty members, Heads of Departments, Honourable Deans of 
the University, Food Business Entrepreneurs etc. and around 
300 people attended the event.  

  

Key highlights of the event were- exhibition and sale of millets 
along with millet based food products like Ragi Pasta, Browntop 
Noodles, Finger millet cookies followed by Foxtail millet 
processed chakli and Pearl millet laddoo, jowar cake etc. that 
were prepared by the scholars and students of Centre of Food 
Technology.  Food business operators like Grandma Millets, 
Simply Superb, Blu Foods co-participated in the Bazaar and 
exhibited wide range of millet based products such as- flours, 
ready-to-eat premixes, cookies, bars, fermented drinks, 
brownies, savory items, etc.   

   

The UG and PG students of the organizing departments 
showcased millet-based recipes to promote incorporation of 
millets in day to day lifestyle.  

Department of Mathematics 

The Department of Mathematics proudly hosted a 
significant event on 3rd November 2023 as part of Vigilance 
Awareness Week 2023. The event, themed "Say No to 
Corruption, Commit to the Nation," aimed to raise 
awareness about the detrimental effects of corruption on 
our society and encourage a commitment to honest and 
ethical practices. 
The event commenced with a formal inauguration by 
Saraswati Vandana. The esteemed Chief Guest, Prof. Bechan 
Sharma, Dean, Faculty of Science, delivered an inspiring 
lecture. Sir highlighted the significance of vigilance and the 
role each individual could play in combating corruption. This 
set the tone for the event, emphasizing the importance of 
ethical conduct. 

 Prof. R. P. Shukla, Head of the Department of Mathematics, 
delivered a keynote speech on various aspects of corruption 
and its impact on society. Prof. P. K. Singh shared his views 
on the theme of the event. A pivotal moment of the event 
was the pledge-taking ceremony. Faculty members, 
students, and staff came forward to take an oath, in the 
presence of the Dean, Faculty of Science, to uphold the 
values of integrity and honesty, promising to resist 
corruption in all forms. 

 

The active involvement of undergraduate, postgraduate 
students and research scholars made the event "Say No to 
Corruption, Commit to the Nation" a dynamic and insightful 
experience.  

 
The event ended with a vote of thanks and chanting of the 
National Anthem. It is worth mentioning that the whole 
event was anchored by Dr. Anup Kumar Singh and Dr. 
Biswajit Mallick.  
 


